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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Assalamu Alaikum warahmatullah wabarakatuh,

The Central Moon Sighting Committee of GB has changed its first announcement, for First of 

Muharram 1433 as our representative Dr.Maulana Saeed Ahmed Inayatullah Makki told us that 

he spoke again with Mahkamah Ulyah this morning and they informed that ̀ `ZulHajjah 1433 have 

counted 30 days on the basis of Shariah and therefore, the First of Muharram 1433 is on Sunday 

27th November 2011``.  CMSC apologizes for any inconvenience caused.  The 10th of 

Muharram falls on Tuesday 6th December 2011, therefore the Sunnah fast of Ashura should fast 

on Monday and Tuesday or can fast Tuesday and Wednesday.  The change in the dates also 

adds further credence that the Saudi Mahkamah Ulyah decide the Islamic dates based purely on 

the Shariah.
 
Wassalam,
Y.A.Miftahi
HGS
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